
29/10/2019 

MRS Tara Riggs 
43 - BENNETT ST Bennett ST 
CurlCurl NSW 2096 
tara@riggsconsulting.com.au 

RE: DA2019/1119 - 4 / 0 Bennett Street CURL CURL NSW 2096

Having weekly markets at the bowling club would be hazardous to the roads and the parking 
situation. The markets are going to take up most of the existing parking at the club and there 
will be no room for cars to park on the neighbouring streets. We already have severe parking 
issues on the weekends with Rugby, AFL, Hockey, soccer, netball, cricket and the bowling club 
all taking place and the numbers participating in these sports is growing every year. There is 
no parking to support the people attending these markets. Bennett street is very congested 
with cars parking on one side of the road, so where do you think people attending these 
markets will park?

Also there is the noise issue every Sunday morning from 7 am. This is not fair on the local 
residents. Markets will be using generators and blasting music every Sunday morning, this is 
not acceptable. 

There is not adequate space in this area for the markets themselves and the additional traffic 
that will be brought into the area. This is a narrow driveway into a car park so once the stalls 
are set up there will be barely any room for pedestrians. 

The markets should be given ample space and should have ample parking to keep it safe and 
enjoyable for all attending and those working there. This site is completely unsuitable for a 
Sunday market. 
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